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Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it complies with your intent.  I
discussed this draft with Diane Kleiboer, of the division of emergency management, as
you suggested.  Please share this draft with her to have her review the draft and the
internal notes.

Robert P. Nelson
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267–7511


